
Dear Award Committee Members, 
  
 It is with great pleasure that I nominate Dr. Cheri Young for this years’ 
University Distinguished Teaching Award.  
  
 I was fortunate enough to take the Human Capital in Hospitality class with 
Dr. Young this past fall, so I can confidently state that I have never had a professor 
like Dr. Young before. Her class is not only challenging and intellectually stimulating 
in ways I had never been exposed to before, but she was also there with me every 
step of the way to assist me in overcoming these challenges. Whenever I needed 
help with any of the assignments I always felt very comfortable e-mailing Dr. Young 
or going into her office for help. If I did not understand a concept we learned in 
class, she was very effective in explaining it to me from a different angle so that I 
could better understand the learning outcomes.  
  
 Dr. Young is a highly effective instructor, as well as a personable professor, 
and for these reasons I am nominating Dr. Young for the University Distinguished 
Teaching Award. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Nicole Luchau 
720.333.4067 
Luchau.nicole12@gmail.com  


